
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members: 
 
I am a concerned wife, mother, and woman. I used to believe in our healthcare system. 
Until the system failed not only myself, my husband, my children and extended family. 
I’ve had doctors tell me my concerns weren’t valid.  That what I was asking for wasn’t 
necessary. Only to prove them wrong. You see I know the health of my family. I know 
how they’ve reacted to medications, chemicals, proteins, ect. Do you? It’s my right as a 
parents to decide what goes into myself and my children. It needs to stay that way.  
I support HB 2601 and I pray you will too.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Lindsy Winter 
Gardner, Kansas 
 


